DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES: CHILD WELFARE

Notice of
Oregon Criminal
Record Check

This notice is to inform you that the
Oregon Department of Human Services
Child Welfare Office may complete an
Oregon criminal record check on you.
The information would be used by a
caseworker in assessing the safety
needs of children.

You have a right to a copy of your
criminal record and to challenge the
information in your criminal record
through the Oregon State Police
procedures outlined in ORS 0181.555(3)
and OAR 257-010-0035. In some
circumstances, you may have to pay a
fee to get a copy of your criminal record.
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You may have rights under Title VIl of the
Civil Rights Act of 1964. Discrimination
by an employer on the basis of

arrests alone may violate federal law.
Individuals wishing to obtain information
regarding civil rights should contact

the Oregon Bureau of Labor and
Industries or the U.S. Equal Employment
Opportunity Commission.

Oregon Department of Human Services
Child Welfare

500 Summer Street N.E.

Salem, Oregon 97301
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You can get this document in other languages,
large print, braille or a format you prefer free of
charge. For Language Access Accommodations, call
833-685-0841 or email odhs.languageaccess@
odhsoha.oregon.gov. We accept all relay calls.
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